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U-HAUL COMPANY BUILDING MODERN THREE STORY  
CLIMATE CONTROL STORAGE FACILITY IN FLORISSANT 

 

 
 
The U-Haul company contracted to build a new three-story building which will be located at N. Hwy 
67 and Lafayette Street.  The building will be approximately 76,000 square feet. The two upper floors 
will be climate controlled with heating and air-conditioning.  The project will be handed over to U-
Haul in late December or early January. 
 
U- Haul will install and test their internal system controls.  The anticipated opening is anticipated 
during the 1st quarter of 2018. 
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